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Dear Mr Sprott, 
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Notice of Exhibition: Drayton South Coal Project, Revised Mine Plan 

Thank you for your letter received 11 April 2014, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) 
response regarding the subject proposal. Please note that a separate response will be 
provided to you by the Roads and Maritime Services (RMS). 

TfNSW has reviewed the documentation and has no comments to provide on the subject 
proposal. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to provide advice for the subject proposal. If you 
require further clarification, please don't hesitate to contact Dorna Darab on 8202 2196 or 
email dornai1,,1r:15(6•:transportnsw.gov,au. 

Yours sincerely 

5/14- 

MarkLazifiga 
Manager Land Use Development & Planning 
Planning & Programs 

Scanning Room 

18 Lee Street Chippendale NSW 2008 
PO Box K659 Haymarket NSW 1240 
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